
'['he probable receipts for next year will be as follows
£

Ordinary subscriptions at the rate of is. per copy per annum 1615 
Subscriptions of larger amount than the above ... ••• 3 10

5 0

SIXTEENTH ANNIVERSARY OF THE ASSO- 
PRAYER AND WORK FOR THETHE

CIATION OF 
DIOCESE OF QU’APPELLE.

As in former years, the anniversary began on Wednesday, June 27th, 
with a Celebration of the Holy Eucharist, which by the kind per­
mission of the Dean, was held in the North-west Chapel of St. I aul s 
Cathedral at 8.45 ; a fair number of associates assembled to render 
the thanks of the Association to Almighty God for the work we have 
been permitted to do during the past year. The service was followed 
bv a breakfast at Evans’ Restaurant, and the Annual Meeting was held 
in the Church House, Dean’s Yard, Westminster, at 3 p.m;, when the 
chair was taken by the Right Reverend Bishop Anson. The meeting 
was opened in the usual form, and the Chairman then called upon the 
Secretary to read Bishop Grisdaie’s annual letter, which we now print
in full :

Association ok Prayer“To the Officers and Members of the
and Work for the Diocese of Qu’Appelle.

» My Dfar Friends and Co-workers,—It is with a very grateful 
lU these few words of affectionate greeting for your 
Humanly speaking, I do not know how our workheart that I 

Annual Me<
C°Ul“You°are entitled’to the satisfaction of knowing that, under our 
present circumstances, the work of the Association is essential to the 
welfare and progress of the Diocese. In my last annual letter I sent 
you a detailed statement of the condition of things m each 1 arish and 
Mission. Our Diocesan Synod meets next week, so I will now 
proceed to give you some account of the more important events which 
have happened during the last two years. Our work has not been all 
we could desire, but enough to cheer our hearts and fill them with 
grateful joy. Financially we have been passing through a time of 
grave anxiety, but hitherto the Lord hath helped us. tor all His
g°°^ Our Wpanshes Sid Masions are more completely manned than 
they have been for some time past. We have at present all the 
workers for whom we can afford grants. It is my pleasant duty to 
place on record my deep sense of gratitude to the clergy and laity of 
the Diocese for their hearty love and kind co-operation in all our 
work for Christ and for His Church. In return I can assure them of 
my love, my gratitude, and my prayers. For our special work in this
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